
From: Adam McCutcheon
To: Jym Clark
Subject: RE: NPS-UD rapid transit question
Date: 09 November 2020 14:18:00

Thanks for the heads-up Jym.
 
Adam.
 

From: Jym Clark  
Sent: Monday, 9 November 2020 1:54 pm
To: Adam McCutcheon 
Subject: RE: NPS-UD rapid transit question
 
Kia ora Adam
 
I think we can get back to you before the end of the week – I will say now though that ultimately
the decision will be up to the local authority to make the determination. I will see if Waka Kotahi
will be able to provide some advice to support your work.
 
Jym Clark
 

From: Adam McCutcheon  
Sent: Friday, 6 November 2020 1:05 PM
To: Jym Clark 
Subject: NPS-UD rapid transit question
 

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra

care when clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

Kia ora Jym
 
I understand Liz passed you on a query I sent her about rapid transit stops on Monday– Are you
able to give me an estimate of when you are able to provide some commentary?
 
I understand that these things take time, but this is a topic of much discussion at the moment.

Thanks,
 

Adam McCutcheon
Senior Advisor – Place Planning Team | City Design and Place Planning | Wellington City Council
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